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 Why is m y Child?s Teacher

out  of  Class?
Like professionals in other fields, all teachers are required to 
keep up to date with current thinking on best practices for 
learning. Imagine doctors not keeping updated on new 
developments in their area of expertise?

Over the weeks ahead, teachers have been asked to assess every 
K-6 student with Maths while K-2 have end of year literacy 
assessments. Time is provided to allow this process to happen.



 Why is m y Child?s Teacher

out  of  Class? (cont 'd)

Also, from time to time teachers are required to attend 
professional development opportunities to learn about changes 
to curriculum or new methods of teaching & learning.

These sessions sometimes occur during the day, after school or 
during the school holidays.

Teachers also have entitlements such as long service leave, 
maternity leave, family leave, sick leave, bereavement leave, jury 
duty, etc. Consequently there will be times when your child?s 
teacher is absent from the classroom.

On these days, the teacher?s learning programs are followed. 
Teachers on a grade work closely together and this allows the 
grade partner to liaise with the relief teacher so that good 
teaching and learning continues and routines are kept.

We thank you for your support and 

hope this gives an understanding 

about a teacher?s work day.



Transit ion for  2018 Kindergar t en #7

Wednesday 22nd Novem ber
Parents are welcome to stay, have a cuppa and meet with the 
Principal to discuss any last concerns or queries. This is our last 
transition gathering although the students will be back for their 
MAIs (Mathematical Assessment Interviews) in the following 
weeks.

Our Vision statement proclaims that at St Aidan?s, we strive to:

?Creating faith filled, curious, excited, confident and self 
motivated learners who are meeting the challenges of being 
creative contributors to society and innovative problem solvers?

We hope these litt le ones are now well on the way to being 
faith filled, curious, excited, confident and self motivated learners 
and are well prepared for launching their formal schooling on 
Tuesday, Jan 30th 2018.

Infants Sports Uniforms
The new style of uniforms for Kindergarten should be available at 
Lowes. Kinder were being introduced to the uniform and other 
grades will be transitioned over the next 2 years. It is quite OK to 
wear the ?normal? sports gear also.



Week 7

Mon 20/11 BOOK CLUB ORDERS DUE

Wed 22/11

-  Kinders 2018 Transit ion # 7 
- 2:00pm  Year  6 PBL showcase

Fr i 24/11

Year  2 walk ing excursion in t he local area

Sun 26/11

Fat her  Renat o's Golden anniversary Mass 3:00pm

Fr iday 8t h Decem ber  7pm  Chr ist m as Concer t  'on t he green'

Longer  t erm  dat es...
Last  day of  t he school year  - Fr iday 15t h Decem ber  2017

First  day of  2018 school year  - Tuesday 30t h January

Dat es com ing up...

NOT AT ST AIDAN?S IN 2018?

Please let the school office know if your family are 
moving elsewhere next year. We need to know 
ASAP as others are seeking to enrol at St Aidan?s.

It is important that the school has your current email address.  ALL 
RECEIPTS  are now sent to your email address.  No paper receipts issued. 

Also please ensure the school has your correct: home address; mobile 
numbers; home and work numbers.



End Of  Year  dat es
Wk 9 Fr i 8/12

7pm  Chr ist m as Concer t  'on t he green'

Wk 10 Tues 12/12

Year 5 students attend St Agnes High School for a TECHNOLOGY 
CHALLENGE day of activities (Our  t hanks t o St  Agnes school

For  supplying t he buses and act ivit ies)

Wk 10 Wed 13/12

Meet  Your  Teacher  for 2018

Year  6 Farewell Lit urgy and Social(evening)

Wk 10 Thurs 14/12

Year 4 students attend St Agnes High School for a real life 
NATIVITY PLAY with real animals.

(Again our  t hanks t o St  Agnes school for  supplying 

t he buses and act ivit ies)



Dear Parents

At the Parent Forum in Week 5, we announced the changes that were 
to take place as part of the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta 
(CEDP) rollover of the updated ICT Network. 

As part of the rollover a number of devices will no longer work on the 
new network. A list of devices can be found at the end of this article. To 
ensure a smooth rollover, a letter will be going home to any of the 
students, who have their own device and are affected by this change.

I have included a list of devices that you might like to consider 
purchasing instead. There is NO expectation that you must replace the 
device. Students will still have access to school devices. The school is 
working diligently to minimise the effect on school resources.

CEDP has set up a portal in which you can buy a suitable device. I will 
give you details of this portal in future newsletters as it is not yet ready.

If you have any issues you would like to discuss about the BYOLT 
program please contact the office and ask to speak to me.

Yours truly,

Janet Colusso

Learning Technologies

Technology Updat e for  Parent s



DEVICES ACCEPTED ON THE NETWORK





DEVICES NO LONGER ACCEPTED ON THE NETWORK AS OF 1/12/17

Apple

- iPad 1(2010)
- iPad 2 (2011)
- iPad Gen 3 (2012)
- iPad Gen 4 (2012)
- iPad Mini (all)
- White Macbook's (2008)

Windows 8.1 and below

Chrom ebook 's - 2012 and below

Technology Updat e for  Parent s



NUMERACY NEWS
IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR PARENTS: 

Changes t o MAI for  2018.

St Aidan?s will be completing 2018 Mathematical Assessment Interviews 
(MAIs) at the end of 2017.

These w il l  be done dur ing class t im e in Week 8 and 9 of  Term  4    
(27 of  Novem ber - 6t h Decem ber ) and NOT at  t he st ar t  of  t he year  
as previously done.

Teachers will be released during this time to complete the interviews.

Parents of children starting Kindergarten in 2018 will be required to 
make an appointment time for teachers to complete the interview. 
More information will be available at the next transition day on the 
15th November.

If your child will be away on holidays during this time can you please 
let their homeroom teacher know so the interview can be completed 
before they leave.

If you have any questions or need further clarification please send 

Mrs Lance an email: plance@par ra.cat holic.edu.au.



Being on Tim e
Attendance is not just about being at school but also about being on time. Being late 5 minutes a 
day equals 25 minutes over a week, 250 minutes a term or 4 hours per term, or the equivalent of 
3-4 days per year and over the schooling years is equivalent to one whole term of missed learning 
time. When a student arrives late they have often missed the introduction to a lesson and they 
have missed time socialising with their peers.

Attendance is a major focus for St Aidan?s this year.

Week 2 at t endance level is 78.8%

Week 3 at t endance level is 80.4%

Week 4 at t endance level is 78.9%

Week 5 at t endance level is 81.3%

Week 6 at t endance level is 79.9%

At t endance level t arget  for  al l

Diocesan schools is 90%

COME ON ST AIDAN?S WE CAN GET TO 90%!





CANTEEN NEWS 

Veget ar ian Lasagna is available

at  t he Cant een for  $4.00 each!

Meal Deals begin on Monday 20t h Novem ber

Meal Deal 1 - $5.00
*  Toast ed Ham  & Cheese sandw ich

*  Pop t op ju ice

*  Fruit  salad cup

Meal Deal 2 - $5.00
*  Sweet  chil i  chicken wrap

*  Bot t le of  wat er

*  Zooper  Dooper
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ELECTRACON  ELECTRICAL

LED Down lights,

Fans, Powerpoints, 

TV/Date/phone

from $60 + gst

AIR CON

Splits, Ducted

From $1680 + gst

SECURITY

Cameras, Alarms, 

Video intercoms

from $550 + gst

MARK 0432 221 038 

Fully Licenced and Insured lic-239540c

  


